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Principal’s RePORT  

Greetings Deanmore families and community, 
 
Having arrived at the end of week 3, both students and staff have settled extremely well into the new school 
year. Teachers have worked hard to establish consistent routines and practices to support the delivery of         
engaging programs and activities, which have assisted students to immediately start their learning. Already, so 
many students have received a lot of tokens for demonstrating our expected Team Deanmore behaviours and 
values. Parents would have observed this first hand when attending the different classroom meetings that were 
held this week. 
 
As communicated in our last newsletter, at this stage a booking for our Twilight Swimming Carnival at        
Churchlands Senior High School has been made for Thursday, 2 April, from 5.30 – 8.00pm. Parents please enter 
this date in your diaries. More details will be communicated in the coming weeks. 
 
Parents would have been informed during their child’s classroom meetings that the school’s stance on homework 
was under review. In consultation with the School Board and in response to the feedback received from the 2018 
teacher, student and parent surveys, the school has reviewed current practices to develop a consistent and 
whole school approach to homework.  Homework is intended to support and reinforce the learning that takes 
place at school. It can assist in developing the school-home relationships and keep parents informed about the 
learning that takes place in classrooms. It should be noted that preparing students for the time commitment to 
complete homework in years to come is not, in itself, a reasonable basis for setting homework. At Deanmore Pri-
mary School, all our learning programs and operations strive to meet the needs of our students and community. 
Recognising the wide range of afterschool activities and programs our students participate in, as well as encour-
aging positive family interactions, Deanmore Primary School will be operating a homework grid. For different 
year levels, a grid will be sent home where students will be encouraged to complete set tasks over a two-week 
period in their own time, and around their afterschool commitments. Teaching teams will collaboratively set            
consistent open-ended tasks, such as daily reading, which students can complete at home with either the assis-
tance from their parents or independently. Parents are asked to sign their child’s homework grid before returning 
them to school. Those students who complete their tasks will receive a token recognising their effort and com-
mitment and will not be punished if they are unable to finish their   homework. All homework that is handed in, 
will be marked by their teacher. The role of the parent in homework is not as the teacher, but that of a coach and 
a cheer squad. 
 
Already the school is experiencing many items of clothing being found and placed in the lost property box located 
outside the Science room (B2). Can parents please look through the box to see if any belong to their child and 
ensure that all clothing items are clearly labelled with student names? 
 
As we begin a new school year, a friendly reminder to all parents, Deanmore Primary School is a ‘nut aware’ 
school. This means that parents are strongly encouraged to avoid sending food items that contain nuts. Since we 
cannot govern or guarantee that food containing nuts is not sent to school, we can never be a ‘nut free’ school. 
Students are explicitly taught to be aware and mindful of the food they bring to school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ralmo Dias 

mailto:deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au


 

 

Contributions and Charges 2020 

 

Voluntary Contributions are due to be paid. 

When paying into the Deamore Primary School account please write your 

childs surname and what you are paying for.   

PLEASE ENSURE YOU ARE DEPOSITING IN THE CORRECT ACCOUNT 

Our bank account details are: 

 

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School 

BSB:    306 073 

Account Number: 1006385 

 

Payments of cash or cheque in envelopes are to be placed in the  

Blue boxes outside the front office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please let the office know if your contact details need to be updated 

Deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

Hale School Scholarships 

Scholarship applications are now being accepted for students currently in 
Year 6 who would like to attend Hale School from Year 7, 2021. Various 
scholarships are available, including academic and music. Applications 
close 16 March 2020 and an information session will be held 4 March 
2020. For more information, visit www.hale.wa.edu.au. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hale.wa.edu.au%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ctonya.oneill%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cbaad22265e9e43f1350908d7b04a26de%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637171704848135419&sdata=5yRLY9d7hgxmtE8ah


 

 
Merit and Value Awards 

Congratulations! 
 
 
 

    Merit    Value 

 

 

 Room  D1 Polly Keall Mitchell Gernon      

 Room D2 Lauren Ogle Kristian O’Shea    

 Room          D3 Jeremy Pfammatter Yuji Ito    

 Room   D4 Aidan Rose Oliver Toovey     

 Room  D5 Xavier Ingram Caris Edmonds     

 

 

          Room    M1 Oliver Hurst Matilda Murphy     

 Room M2 Poppy Taylor Remy Van Kan     

 Room  M3 Jemma Robertson Indigo Boynes       

 Room  M4 Bella Kohlhagen Mateja Bartle     

 Room         M5 Harry King Sienna Mulhall      

 Room  M6 Loralei Nurse Jace Liddell-Houghton     

  

 

 Room  K1 Duke Thomas Remy Perraudin      

 Room  K2 Tippi Sheldon Dashiell Alexander     

 Room  K3 Tippy Harvey Troy Inman      

 Room  K4 Claire Wang Pace Bland   

 

 Room  G1 Alexis Hartman Ella Farrell     

 Room  G2 Anthony Bennett Jake Simonds      

     

 

 Science  Jack Lovelock  

 

 

 Lote  William Whittaker 

  

 

 Sport                            Dianne Gibbs  

 

 Music  Oliver Salim 

 

    

 



 



 


